[image: image1.png]HELDT@BERJ
@/};aa/g 720




Re: Arizona Sales Tax Law Change 
Effective January 1, 2015 the Arizona Transaction Privilege Tax (TPT) Law will change substantially for contractors. These changes affect our Arizona customers. Beginning in 2015 the state TPT license must be renewed annually by January 1st. 

Prime Contractors (and subcontractors acting as a general contractor) will continue to be subject to TPT licensing requirements and are exempt from AZ TPT when supported by a valid AZ Exemption Certificate. Prime contractors are subject to sales tax on 65% of the gross receipts earned on new construction projects. The state TPT license must be renewed annually by January 1st.

Contractors who only enter into contracts with the owners of real property for the maintenance, repair, replacement or alteration of existing property (the state calls these Service Contractors) do not need to have a transaction privilege tax (TPT) license. Contractors who fall under this category will now pay retail tax at the point of sale when materials are purchased. 

To comply with the new law, we must consider Service Contractors to be taxable effective January 1, 2015. To ensure our records are accurate, check one of the boxes below and return this form to us by December 31, 2014. If you do not return this document, we will cancel your AZ TPT exemption privileges. Please forward a copy of your renewed 2015 TPT certificate when you receive it from the state.  
Company Name: ___________________________________

_____ My company qualifies as a Prime Contractor and will continue to purchase building materials exempt from the transaction privilege tax after December 31, 2014. 

_____ My company qualifies as a Service Contractor and will purchase building materials but pay the tax at time of sale after December 31, 2014. 

_____ My company purchases materials from Heldt Lumber Company for resale. 

Please email your response to credit@heldtlumber.com or fax to 602-266-6241. For further guidance on this issue please refer to the Arizona Department of Revenue’s website at https://azdor.gov/transaction-privilege-tax-tpt or contact your accounting professional. 

_________________________

_________________________

___________________
Print Name



Signature




Date
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